
Monday 5th February 2024
Hi Year 6
As this is the last homework before half term, I would like you to complete some pages in your CGP books.  We will mark these in class and discuss common errors and misunderstandings.
Please do pages: 10, 26, 36, and 42.  
Bring them into school on Thursday 8th February.  Remember to learn your spellings  for our test on Friday too.
Thanks
Mrs Heston

